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CITY OF DILLINGHAM, ALASKA 
 

RESOLUTION NO. 2021-32 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE DILLINGHAM CITY COUNCIL TO OFFER THANKS AND 
COMMENDATION TO CHRIS HLADICK FOR HIS SERVICE AS THE INTERIM CITY 
MANAGER 

 

WHEREAS, in December of 2020 the Dillingham City Manager position became vacant; and 
 
WHEREAS, the City was in need of a qualified individual to assist during the manager 
recruitment period; and  
 
WHEREAS; Chris Hladick previously served as the City Manager for the City of Dillingham 
and has extensive knowledge and experience at the local, state and federal level; and 
 
WHEREAS; Chris Hladick put his personal life on standby to assist the City as the Interim 
City Manager for the period May to November 2021; and  
 
WHEREAS, Chris Hladick worked with local, state, and federal agencies to promote the 
needs of the citizens of Dillingham; and  
 
WHEREAS, Chris Hladick established the 1st Annual Assessment of City Services, an 
important document that will guide planning for city projects and services; and  
 
WHEREAS, all residents of Dillingham benefited from the conscientious effort and 
commitment invested by Chris Hladick.   
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Dillingham City Council offers their sincere 
gratitude and commendation to Chris Hladick for his exemplary service, and dedication to the 
community of Dillingham. 
 
PASSED and ADOPTED by a duly constituted quorum of the Dillingham City Council on 
December 9, 2021. 
 
 
       ________________________________ 
       Alice Ruby, Mayor 
ATTEST: [SEAL] 
 
________________________________ 
Lori Goodell, City Clerk 


